
Town Planning Committee

Thursday 17 April 2014

Routine Correspondence

The Committee’s comments, if any, are sought in respect of the undernoted 
matters – copies of which will be available at the meeting for perusal: 

Strategic Planning Division

 acknowledgement of the Committee’s response in relation to the George 
Best Belfast City Airport Planning Agreement Modification Process.

 
Planning Appeals Commission

 appeal against enforcement notice – alleged unauthorised erection of 
lean-to extension to rear of premises on land at 169 to 173 Antrim Road.

The Committee will be advised of any additional information received at the 
meeting.


